
 
Yates, Adam 

 
From: Yates, Adam  

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 9:59 AM 

To: ‘Vince Rodgers’ 

Subject: RE: Annual Report Deficiency Response 

 
 
Vince, 
 

Thank you for your submittal of the amended 2014 Annual Report for the subject MS4 permit, ARR040020.  This 

additional information is sufficient in the effort to resolve the deficiency noted in the ADEQ letter dated December 28, 

2015. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional 

information, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Kindly, 
 

 

Adam Yates 

Engineer - NPDES Permits Section 

Water Division 
 

From: Vince Rodgers [mailto:varodgers@ualr.edu]  

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 3:17 PM 
To: Yates, Adam 

Subject: Annual Report Deficiency Response 
 

Adam, 
  

Please see the attached amended 2014 annual report for UALR. I mistakenly left out current procedures for long-term 
O&M and post-construction management. Below is the section from the SWMP which details activities. 
  

 

mailto:varodgers@ualr.edu


 

 
Please let me know if this adequately addresses the deficiency.  
  

Thanks, 
  

Vince 
  

Vince Rodgers, MBA, CCHO, COSS, CRSO  
Director 
Environmental Health & Safety & Chemical Hygiene 
University of Arkansas at Little Rock 
501-371-7602 | EHS Website |  
  

http://ualr.edu/facilities/index.php/home/environmental-health-safety/

